
Classic City Woodturners

Minutes from the business portion of the February 22, 2010 meeting are as follows:

Budget Report = $2144

28 CCW members were in attendance as well as 2 guests.

Bill G. mentioned that the parts for the lathe have arrived.

Shirts with CCW logos will cost $30 each. The same company will embroider turning
smocks for members at a cost of $7. The company is Uniforms Unlimited at 850 Prince
Avenue. Please bring money for shirts to the March meeting.

Bill G. went over our insurance policy. If anyone has any questions, you are encouraged to
email or call an officer.

Please submit any new contact info to Bill VW. (email, address, phone, marital status, etc.)

The Southern States Symposium is in Gainesville from April 23-25, 2010.

Dues are due. Everyone please pay them ASAP.

Submitted by Bill Van Wie.


